
 

03 July 2023 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian 
 
I write with a reminder of arrangements in school for this week’s industrial actions: 
 
Wednesday (5th July): 

1) Year 7 and Year 8 attend school as normal.   

2) Year 10 arrive at school as normal to be registered, prior to departing on coaches for the College 

Taster Day. 

3) Year 9 please work from home, accessing work on TEAMs and work on the Oak National Academy.  

Please email it-support@nsg.kevibham.org for any technical support. 

4) Any pupils in Year 9 (or their families) who wish to pick up a packed lunch throughout the day may 

pop into reception at any stage to do so. 

5) We have already invited a number of pupils in Year 9 to attend for specific individual reasons and 

the relevant parents will be aware of this.  If you are a key worker or you have a different reason 

you wish your child to be supervised in school on this day, please email enquiry@nsg.kevibham.org 

with the title ‘5th July’. 

6) Most school extra-curricular clubs will still run on Wednesday (Science Club, Athletics, Drama, 

Kindle Classics, Future Creatives, Chess Club and Homework Club).  Pupils in Year 9 are welcome to 

come into school at 3.15pm to attend these clubs and there will be no expectation that they wear 

school uniform.    

Friday (7th July): 
1) Trip Day for all Year Groups will proceed as planned.  All pupils should attend this important day 

of educational enrichment.   

2) As staff will be arriving back into school from the various trips at different times, clubs will not be 

running, with the exception of Homework Club. 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr Neil Jones 
Headteacher 
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